
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Spring term 2! We hope you all had a restful and 

enjoyable holiday.  

 

TOPIC 

Our new topic this term is ‘Tribal Tales’.  Within 

this topic we will learn about Pre-Historic Britain 

from the Stone Age to Iron Age.  We will 

incorporate Art and Design, D&T and Geography 

into this topic.  

SCIENCE 

This term we will be investigating plants and 

what they need to grow and survive.  We will 

be carrying out many different 

investigations, focussing on our collaboration 

and report writing skills.   

 

PE  

The children will continue to swim on Monday 

afternoons this term.   The children will have a PE 

sessions outside Thursday mornings (whether 

permitting) where they will be learning Lacrosse skills. 

 

Homework  

We will continue to hand out weekly spelling and Maths homework 

and please continue to hear your child read at home and help them to 

learn their times tables.   
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We have sent out a separate letter with different Tribal Tales 

activities.  Please could your child please complete one of these 

activities and bring in any evidence by Monday 27th March. 

If you have any problems or any queries at any time please don’t 

hesitate in coming in to see us. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hill and Mrs Ireland 

 

 

 

 

 


